O Ombudsman

March 1, 2017

Ms. Cathy Saunders, City Clerk The City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Saunders:

RE: Ombudsman complaint

Further to our conversation of February 27, 2016 I am writing regarding a complaint our Office received on November 2, 2016. The complaint pertained to the decision to move city services to Citi Plaza, and incamera discussions about the move.

I can confirm that our Office will not be pursuing the complaint at this time. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Regards,

Michelle Bird, Counsel Ombudsman Ontario